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Blacksmith’s Field has continued to be a place for everyone to enjoy all year
round. The enhancement to the play equipment of a zip wire and basket ball
net has proved to be very popular and the goal posts are in constant use.

Roger Beecroft is managing the wildings and the pond is looking healthy
from the work he carried out last year.

There are a number of benches and picnic tables around the field to cater for
everyone.

Once again Bonfire Night was a huge success and this year on Saturday 21
June the village will be celebrating Suffolk Day, which will offer something for
everyone including a dog show, Wattisham Military Wives choir and so much
more.

Unfortunately litter continues to be a problem, despite a bin being sited by
the exit.
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